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Solution Description

• COVID-19 has become a global pandemic. Taiwan’s outstanding performance in 
controlling its COVID-19 epidemic has attracted the attention of and sparked 
interests in the international community to learn from Taiwan’s epidemic-prevention 
measures. Accordingly, Taipei City shares its innovative COVID-19-prevention 
experience and measures to cities worldwide via methods such as online platforms 
and meetings, facilitating and deepening exchanges between cities worldwide and 
making a difference in the world.

• Official Website of Taipei City Government‘s 

COVID-19 Epidemic Prevention SOPs

https://english.gov.taipei/covid19/Default.aspx

https://english.gov.taipei/covid19/Default.aspx


Participation in the pandemic prevention information-
sharing platforms used by countries worldwide
• In addition to the official website of Taipei City Government‘s COVID-19 Epidemic Prevention 

SOPs, Taipei City Government has also been invited to participate in the information-sharing 
platforms used by countries worldwide

• Metropolis—Cities for Global Health
https://www.citiesforglobalhealth.org/initiatives

• Seoul—Cities Against COVID-19
http://english.seoul.go.kr/covid/forum/

• Ankara—Capitals' Initiatives for COVID-19

• https://capitalsinitiative.org/

https://www.citiesforglobalhealth.org/initiatives
http://english.seoul.go.kr/covid/forum/
https://capitalsinitiative.org/


Participation in the online conference Consultation Series 
on Rapid Responses for COVID-19 hosted by CityNet

• Executive Director Gordon Yang participated in the online conference entitled 
Consultation Series on Rapid Responses for COVID-19. The conference was 
hosted by CityNet on April 10.



Participation in the online conference The Shadow Pandemic: 
Impact of COVID-19 on Vulnerable Groups hosted by UCLG ASPAC

• Executive Director Gordon Yang participated in the online conference entitled The 
Shadow Pandemic: Impact of COVID-19 on Vulnerable Groups. The conference 
was hosted by UCLG ASPAC on April 21.



Participation in the online conference The Fight Against 
COVID19: Lessons from Taiwan hosted by the Asian Institute 
of Management
• Spokesperson Tai-chu Chou participated in the online conference entitled The 

Fight Against COVID19: Lessons from Taiwan. The conference was hosted by the 
Asian Institute of Management on April 24.



Participation in the online conference Sister City Diplomacy & 
COVID-19: Looking Ahead to the New Normal hosted by the 
Mayor's Office of International Affairs of Atlanta City Hall
• Spokesperson Tai-chu Chou participated in the online conference entitled Sister 

City Diplomacy & COVID-19: Looking Ahead to the New Normal. The conference 
was hosted by the Mayor's Office of International Affairs of Atlanta City Hall on 
May 7.



Participation in the ICRT Better Taiwan video interview

• Mayor Wen-je Ko participated in the ICRT Better Taiwan video interview on May 14.



Participation in the Stay Strong Campaign hosted by the 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of South Korea

• Deputy Mayor Ping-kun Tsai was invited by the Governors Association of Korea to 
participate in the Stay Strong Campaign(#Staystrongcampaign) hosted by the 
South Korea Ministry of Foreign Affairs on May 18.

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/staystrongcampaign?__eep__=6&amp;source=feed_text&amp;epa=HASHTAG&amp;__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBfezfnyuFwyC6pSYShRkXuKL_kdxYnTenFEAlMdSMZH12zSlxeiWWNAprxsYrEm2gnjUTFiluNfmzl2Weo89cArUrejI2i2U-1ben7GfWK63BaZawNicA2OkJ79wwvMTaY76wlxyxZVSF9SqFGavN-YOGk8lCpAXRsh53pnJ1oVAZW0vWB38cCakGlGKQSkGSqkm--4jx5nrzY6F7lEzmn8fD9TKtPG0as3RIxWgtUcXIyGfnu4QgCfQ_Tn801xMGqX7bV4hAELKMEJe0b3IVuXM_Cf80ShKhoJiVYwAD2qeKgBKEUFi4XXPKLi_r_mcx3kvPbeH9xmPqg3x6JjZq2O3RT&amp;__tn__=%2ANK-R


Participation in the online conference Municipalities in 
Crisis hosted by the Techsummit Events

• Mayor Wen-je Ko participated in the online conference entitled Municipalities in 
Crisis. The conference was hosted by the Techsummit Events on May 25.



Sharing of pandemic prevention experience with 
diplomatic missions in Taiwan
• Representatives from six diplomatic missions in Taiwan, namely the New Zealand 

Commerce and Industry Office, American Institute in Taiwan, British Office Taipei, 
Australian Office Taipei, Canadian Trade Office in Taipei, and Singapore Trade 
Office in Taipei, visited Mayor Ko on May 29 to exchange experience in pandemic 
prevention and lockdown drills.



International exchange and collaboration

• On behalf of the Netherlands Office Taipei, Representative Guy Wittich sent tulips 
as gifts to the Taipei City Hospital as an expression of gratitude toward medical 
personnel in Taiwan on April 27


